ARABIAN ACRES METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

MONTHLY OPERATIONS REPORT
December 13, 2017- January 10, 2018
Submitted by: Lynn Willow, O.R.C/Operator

TOTAL WELL PRODUCTION
Control Building -A: 409,096 gallons
Control Building—B: 61,167 gallons

TOTAL PURCHASED WATER
Trucked — 0

(amount actually received per each 4,000 gallon load is generally 200-300 gallons less due to standard and typical hauling losses)

OPERATIONS & MAINTENANCE ISSUES

1) Bac-T samples for the month have been taken and are negative.

2) Training with Adam. Valve locating and meter reading.

3) Turned water service off on one resident for lack of payment. As of this date still no payment
has been made.

4) Have been in contact with Adam from Aqua Works in regards to system inventory and future
projects.

5) [ heard of complaints of chlorine smell in some customer’s tap water. I did some extra cl2

testing throughout the system and made adjustments to the dosing rate. I have not heard of any
complaints since.

6) Customers need to contact me directly through phone call or email (both are on AAMD web
site) if they have a concerns about water issues.

OTHER BUSINESS:

Winter is here. Please check your plumbing for proper installation.

If anyone has questions about protecting your water lines, please call Lynn Willow.
Remember you get one free turn-off and turn-on per year.

Please contact me at 719-482-5125 about any vacant homes in your area.
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